
 

 

Prep 
 

Wow! What an amazing start to the year we have had! So far we have played 
lots of getting to know you games and started our rotations to help us learn our 

letters and numbers. We also attended our first PE and Music lessons last week – 
which we loved! The Prep’s are settling in well to school life and we are all looking 

forward to an amazing year together! 

 
 

Love Prep, Miss Merli, Mrs P and Mrs Kemp 

 


